

January 5, 2023

## **LEGAL NOTICE:**

The Board of Selectmen opened the Warrant on January 3, 2023 for the May 8, 2023 Annual Town Meeting to be held at 7:30 p.m. at the Ludlow High School. All Articles should be submitted to the Board of Selectmen's Office, 488 Chapin Street, Ludlow, MA no later than Friday, February 24, 2023 at 4:30 p.m. The Board of Selectmen will close the Warrant on April 18, 2023 at their regular meeting.

Antonio Goncalves, Chairman Ludlow Board of Selectmen

**LUDLOW REGISTER**: Please publish as a Legal Notice in the Wednesday, January 11<sup>th</sup> edition of the Ludlow Register. If you have any questions, please contact this office at 583-5600, ext. 1202. Please email me with confirmation at <a href="mailto:sleecock@ludlow.ma.us">sleecock@ludlow.ma.us</a> Thank you.